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Foraging for Wild Edible Plants
Published in the United Kingdom and European
Union in 2014 by Wild Nature Press.

Pocket Guide to Wildflower Families
Wild Foods and Foraging
A carefully designed and lavishly illustrated
photographic guide This innovative and
carefully designed photographic guide
provides a concise introduction to the
identification of the 246 birds most likely
to be seen in Great Britain and Ireland. It
is the perfect book for anyone wanting to put
a name to the birds in their garden, local
area or on visits farther afield. Packed with
hundreds of stunning photos showing the birds
in their many variations, and written and
designed by a team of experienced
birdwatchers, this is the ideal companion for
anyone interested in learning more about the
wild birds around us. Covers the 246 birds
most likely to be seen, plus another 30 or so
scarce but regular migrants Carefully
designed to be user-friendly and accessible
Lavishly illustrated with more than 1,000
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stunning colour photographs Easy to use and
written in plain English

Edible Wild Plants and Herbs
Learn how to recognize mushrooms in the wild
with this handy guide.

A Woman's Guide to the Wild
"For women who enjoy hiking, camping,
backpacking, and other outdoor recreation or
those inspired by Cheryl Strayed's Wild, this
is the definitive guide to being a woman in
the great outdoors. This friendly handbook
covers the matters of most concern to women,
from ofeminine functionso in the wilderness
to how to deal with condescending men, as
well as the basics of wilderness survival
tailored to women's unique needs. It includes
gear lists in addition to advice for camp
setup, fire building, food and water, safety,
weather, and navigation"

The Pocket Guide to Mischief
The is the first fully-illustrated and fullymapped guide to the British and Irish flora,
covering more than 1900 species. Its
restriction to the British Isles alone allows
far more detail and more local information,
and identification is made easier with the
inclusion of maps for most species. Specific
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details about plants appearing in certain
areas and accurate maps are designed to make
location and identification easy, and this
book also includes details of local
specialities for the Isles of Scilly. Also
featured is an illustrated survey of recently
disappeared British and Irish plants, some of
which may return. With over 5000 detailed
colour paintings and more than 1600 maps,
this is the most extensively illustrated wild
flower guide to Britain and Ireland yet.
Coloured, boxed keys to plants in complex or
difficult groups are provided to assist
identification. The Wild Flowers of Britain
and Ireland also features information about
grasses, which are often omitted in other,
shorter books, along with sedges, rushes,
horsetails and clubmosses. Ferns, though not
strictly speaking flowering plants, are also
included. This new edition is fully revised
to take into account recent taxonomic
changes, as well as changes in status and
distribution.

The Wild Flowers of Southern Africa
Ragged Mountain Press Pocket Guides are jampacked with the no-frills, real-life advice
and reassurance anyone heading out needs for
a successful, safe, and rewarding trip.
Designed for quick reference, Ragged Mountain
Press Pocket Guides fit easily into a
backpack, pocket, or dry bag, and are
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attractively packaged in water-resistant and
tear-resistant covers. Ragged Mountain Press
Pocket Guides offer the seasoned advice of
some of the country’s most respected
experts—an unparalleled reservoir of
information in a compact package. Edible Wild
Plants and Herbs provides concise, easy-tounderstand details on the identification and
edibility of 50 of the most common plants in
the U.S. and Canada. Readers get a tutorial
on preparing plants to eat and finding fresh
water for cooking, as well as lists of common
poisonous plants to avoid. Featuring sharp,
revealing photographs that make
identification a snap, this handsome field
guide will be a cherished tool in every
outdoor explorer’s kit.

The Pocket Book of Wild Food
Featuring all flowering plants, including
trees, grasses, and ferns, this brand-new
field guide to the flowers of Britain and
northern Europe is the most complete
illustrated, single-volume guide ever
published. Leading botanical artists have
been specially commissioned to ensure
accurate, detailed illustrations. Species are
described and illustrated on the same page,
with up-to-date authoritative text aiding
identification. Plants are arranged by
family, with their key features highlighted
for quick and easy reference. The text offers
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a complete account of more than 1,900 wild
flowers of Britain and Ireland, along with a
summary of their European distribution.
Collins Flower Guide is an indispensable
guide for all those with an interest in the
countryside, whether amateur or expert.

Wild Cycling
National Geographic Pocket Guide to
Wildflowers of North America
This wild flower identification guide was
first published in 1981 and is still widely
accepted as the best of its kind for its
combination of meticulous illustrations and
the use of keys to aid recognition. For this
new edition the Latin names have been revised
in accordance with the current classification
system. It is now published as the ideal book
for the serious student of British and northwest European wild plants, providing a bridge
between picture identification guides and the
non-illustrated academic floras.

The Wild Flower Key
The Northwest Forager's Pocket Guide to Wild
Edible Plants contains 26 of the Pacific
Northwest¿s most common, tastiest, and
easiest to identify wild edible plants. Each
plant is displayed with colored photo¿s and
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paired with quick relevant facts. Its
convenient size and easy to use format makes
this the perfect foragers reference to use in
all your northwest adventures.

Wayside and Woodland Blossoms
What Shat That?
When foraging for wild mushrooms, it is
critical to be able to positively identify
edible and poisonous species. Mushrooms is
your guide to familiar, widespread North
American species. This beautifully
illustrated pocket guide highlights over 60
familiar edible species and 14 poisonous
species and includes tips on identifying and
harvesting wild mushrooms. Laminated for
durability, this lightweight, pocket-sized
folding guide is an excellent source of
portable information and ideal forfield use
by visitors and residents alike. Made in the
USA.

Pocket Guide To Wild Flowers
The greatest leaders and geniuses in history
were mischief makers. They were the brave
women who looked at how unfair the world was
and said, “I can do better than that.” They
were the stalwart men who saw stupidity and
asked, “Why do we have to do it that way?”
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And they were the delightful children who
ganged up on the neighborhood bully and hit
him with wet noodles until he said, “Uncle!”
Yes, history's mischief makers had the
courage to point out that things like
slavery, global warming, and turtleneck
sweaters are bad. And they also pulled off
some of the greatest hoaxes and practical
jokes of all time. Their achievements include
the Boston Tea Party, the “War of the Worlds”
radio broadcast of 1938, and the Cheese Whiz
Disaster of 2008. In honor of them, we
introduce The Pocket Guide to Mischief, the
perfect addition to any prankster's
collection, as well as a fun-filled how-to
for the budding troublemaker in all of us.

Edible Wild Plants
Wild Flowers of Britain and Ireland
Pocket Guide to Mushrooms covers 158 of the
most common mushrooms found in the UK and
also in northern and central Europe, each
mushroom is identified and presented with
expert photography in this informative yet
highly portable book. It is as visually
impressive as it is easy to use, with many
stunning full-page images to support the
authoritative text.

Collins British Wild Flower Guide
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(Collins Pocket Guide)
Some wild edible plants have poisonous lookalikes, and it is important to know the
difference when harvesting. Edible Wild
Plants is a simplified guide to familiar and
widespread species of edible berries, nuts,
leaves and roots found in North America. This
beautifully illustrated guide identifies over
100 familiar species and includes information
on how to harvest their edible parts. It also
includes a section on dangerous poisonous
plants to avoid that have contact poisons
that can blister skin. This convenient guide
is a portable source of practical information
and ideal for field use.

Mushrooms of the Northeast
Pocket Guide to Wildflowers of South
Africa
Full-color illustrated guide to identifying
200 Western mushrooms by their key features.

Wild Edible Plants of Texas
A wonderful introduction to Ireland's most
popular tourist attraction, The Wild Atlantic
Way.

A Pocket Guide to the Wild Atlantic Way
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A beautifully illustrated guide to the wide
variety of species found in rivers, streams,
lakes and ponds in Britain and Europe.

Northwest Foraging
CLICK HERE to download the section on
foraging for field mustard with four sample
recipes from Northwest Foraging * Suitable
for novice foragers and seasoned botanists
alike * More than 65 of the most common
edible plants in the Pacific Northwest are
thoroughly described *Poisonous plants
commonly encountered are also included
Originally published in 1974, Northwest
Foraging quickly became a wild food classic.
Now fully updated and expanded by the
original author, this elegant new edition is
sure to become a modern staple in backpacks,
kitchens, and personal libraries. A noted
wild edibles authority, Doug Benoliel
provides more than 65 thorough descriptions
of the most common edible plants of the
Pacific Northwest region, from asparagus to
watercress, juneberries to cattails, and
many, many more! He also includes a
description of which poisonous "look-alike"
plants to avoid -- a must-read for the
foraging novice. Features include detailed
illustrations of each plant, an illustrated
guide to general plant identification
principles, seasonality charts for prime
harvesting, a selection of simple foraging
Page 10/21

Read Book Online The Pocket Guide To Wild
Mushrooms Helpful Tips For Mushrooming In The
Field
recipes, and a glossary of botanical terms.
Beginning with his botany studies at the
University of Washington, Doug Benoliel has
been dedicated to native plants. He has owned
a landscaping, design, and nursery business,
and done his extensive work with the National
Outdoor Leadership School (NOLS). Doug lives
on Lopez Island, Washington.

Freshwater Life
Foraging includes discovering, recognizing
and reaping wild eatable plants. It is a
sound open air action that places one in
contact with nature and gives an abundance of
new, nutritious, free food. This convenient
pocket control gives improved reference to
the endorsed rehearses for gathering wild
palatable plants in a reasonable way. Themes
incorporate an advantages of foraging,
wellbeing (counting the widespread edibility
test), and the correct instruments and
techniques to gather berries/natural
products, nuts, leaves/shoots/stems,
roots/tubers and mushrooms. Overlaid for
sturdiness, this lightweight, pocket-sized
collapsing guide is a versatile wellspring of
pragmatic data and is ideal for field use by
outside devotees, everything being equal.

The Book of Wild Flowers
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The Pocket Guide to Wild Flowers
This book is written for all those who love
riding off-road. Cycling is a unique way to
see and experience wild places and Wild
Cycling is a hardworking guide book that
takes the reader on a journey through the
wild and stunning scenery of the British
mainland, whilst providing inspiration and
enough information for readers to get out and
explore it for themselves. The concept of
wild cycling means taking a bike on natural
routes to explore wild places. The routes in
the book link country lanes, green lanes,
bridleways and towpaths to use natural and
sometimes ancient ways between places to
explore. Wild Cycling is a guide book with
inspirational photographs, descriptive copy,
annotated route maps and ride profiles and
GPS details. An introductory 'how to' section
discusses bikes, techniques and safety. The
rides are then divided by region and each
ride is given between two and six pages
depending on length and complexity. The title
in each case sums up the ride's spirit and
location. A fact-file gives details of ride
length, geographical location, highest point,
total height gained and notable hills with
individual gradients. Each fact-file gives an
indication of how hard the ride is, and how
wild. Each ride is linked to a person, a
race, a challenge, a moment in history or
simply a landscape, or anything that makes
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the ride a unique challenge for two wheels
and leg power. The ride names echo those
given to rock climbs. A section of each
description will draw the reader's attention
to points of interest: something, some person
or an event that defines or is uniquely
connected with each ride. Each route includes
'escape points', where a ride can be cut
short in case the weather changes or because
of an emergency. Some rides can be completed
in half a day, whereas others may take
several days with overnight stops.

A Pocket Guide to Sharks of the World
An accessible guide providing comprehensive
detail on 130 of the most common British
species of wild flowers. A short introduction
to the book includes information on the
structure of flowers and how to use the guide
to identify wild flowers. Species are
illustrated in more than 150 of the author's
remarkable colour photographs. Each species
account includes a general introduction and
description, flowering time and distribution.
Also available in this series: Bloomsbury
Pocket Guide to Insects Bloomsbury Pocket
Guide to Garden Birds Bloomsbury Pocket Guide
to Trees and Shrubs Bloomsbury Pocket Guide
to Tracks and Signs Bloomsbury Pocket Guide
to Mushrooms

Pocket Guide to Mushrooms
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The Pocket Guide to Wild Mushrooms
Profiles one hundred-sixty of the most common
North American wildflowers and weeds,
accompanied by a color photograph and
illustration for easy identification.

Really Wild Cycling
Alaska's Wild Plants
Pocket Guide: Wild Flowers of South Africa
covers some 260 flowers representing all of
the region’s major vegetation types: Accounts
are conveniently organised by flower colour.
Key ID features are supplied for each flower,
as well as interesting facts. A photograph
and distribution map accompany each species.
Includes common and conspicuous plants as
well as some alien species that are
naturalized in the region. This book
showcases some of the region’s diverse,
strikingly beautiful floral splendours.

Landscape Architect's Pocket Book
Experience the joy of
world around you with
guide to British wild
and treat designed to
lovers.

discovering the natural
this beautiful pocket
flowers, an inspiration
enthral all nature
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The Wild Flowers of Britain and
Northern Europe
"This volume spotlights some of the finest
imagery of its kind. It features 120 plates
by Mary E. Eaton, who was a staff illustrator
of the New York Botanical Garden from 1911 to
1932. Also included are 8 illustrations by
botanical illustrator E. J. Geske. The firstrate botanical illustrations remain fresh and
attractive to the modern eye"--

Mushrooms
Hundreds of full-color photos with easy-tounderstand text make this a great visual
guide to learning about more than 400 species
of common wild mushrooms found in the
Northeast. The species (from Morel Mushrooms
to Shelf Mushrooms) are organized by shape,
then by color, so you can identify them by
their visual characteristics. Plus, with the
Top Edibles and Top Toxics sections, you'll
begin to learn which are the edible wild
mushrooms. The information in the book,
written by Teresa Marrone and Walt Sturgeon,
is accessible to beginners but useful for
even experienced mushroom seekers.

British Birds
An indispensable tool for all landscape
architects, this time-saving guide answers
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the most frequently asked questions in one
pocket-sized volume. It is a concise, easy-toread reference that gives instant access to a
wide range of information needed on a daily
basis, both out on site and in the office.
Covering all the major topics, including hard
landscaping, soft landscaping as well as
planning and legislation, the pocket book
also includes a handy glossary of important
terms, useful calculations and helpful
contacts. Not only an essential tool for
everyday queries on British standards and
procedures, this is a first point of
reference for those seeking more extensive,
supplementary sources of information,
including websites and further publications.
This new edition incorporates updates and
revisions from key planning and environmental
legislation, guidelines and national
standards.

The Wild Flowers of Britain and
Northern Europe
An illustrated pocket guide to off-the-beatentrack cycling challenges Really Wild Cycling
follows in the tracks of Chris's bestselling
Wild Cycling. Most, if not all, the rides are
off-road, but each one presents a challenge
to inspire readers to train for it and have a
go. Most take only a few hours, but some are
longer, and a few much longer, taking even
the fittest several days. An introduction
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explains safety techniques and underlines the
skills, knowledge, equipment and fitness
levels required. The rides are graded in
ascending difficulty within each region. Each
ride suggests regular escape points to get
riders to a safe place should the weather
close in and draws attention to places where
extra care should be taken. Some rides are on
marked routes, like the Trans-Pennine Trail,
some are races or organised challenges, while
others are routes the author himself has
mapped out. Each ride is illustrated with
photos, an annotated map and a profile of the
terrain. The text includes a detailed route
guide and historical, geological and natural
points of interest.

The Northwest Forager's Pocket Guide to
Wild Edible Plants
This handy sized reference book, ideal for
popping in your pocked prior to a walk, helps
you identify the most common wild food
showing you what plant is at its peak for
picking, which mushrooms can be gathered
where and when, or which berries are ideal
for preserving in a jam or jelly. With
sections examining fauna, flora and fungi The
Pocket Guide to Wild Food encourages you to
go forth and forage with sections detailing
woodland, heath and hill, the seashore and
the river bank making it an essential walking
companion for the novice forage keen to take
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advantage of nature's free larder.
Accompanied by recipes, photographs and
illustrations this book is an ideal
introduction for every budding forager.

Collins Flower Guide
All That the Rain Promises and More
An authoritative guide book to more than 70
of Alaska's most common wild edible plants.
Tuck this guide into a backpack, glove
compartment, or pocket and use its color
photographs and habitat and plant
descriptions to help you discover the bounty
of the land and its plants around you. The
authoritative gathering instructions ensure a
healthful harvest. Learn about each plant's
nutritional content, and medicinal and
culinary uses. Also included are recipes for
fresh salads, unusual appetizers, delicious
soups, breads and more. The author is an
authority on the wild plants of North America
and Alaska.

Pocket Guide to Wild Edible and
Medicinal Plants
Wayside and Woodland Blossoms
With lots of interesting facts about scat,
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this book is both humorous and informative.
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